
CEC Convention and Expo 
January 16-19, 2021

Orlando, Florida
Eighteen Special Educators from DCSD will be attending the National 
Council for Exceptional Children Convention in Orlando, Florida. 
Funding for the convention was obtained through a USBE 
professional development grant for special education. The grant pays 
for convention registration, airfare, hotel, meals, off contract pay and 
substitute pay. 

Special Educators at all levels will be brought together to 
enhance their professional skills, knowledge, and careers to 
learn best practices and skills to provide a high quality education 
for each student.

By attending CEC 2022, we will gain valuable strategies, 
research and professional connections that we will be able to 
utilize in classrooms throughout the district. We’ll also be able to 
select sessions that best inform and support my work while 
making connections with and learning from the experiences of 
other educators throughout the convention. 

Thank you for supporting our continuous professional learning!




